
Tuesday, May 13th  

 
 

CHEER AND DANCE TRYOUTS 

Reminder: Cheer and Dance tryouts are next week May 19th-21st for the 25-26 school 

year.  Any 5th, 6th, or 7th grader is welcome to try out. 

Cheer tryouts are after school in the gym from 4-5:30p.m. 

Dance tryouts are from 6-8p.m. @ Kahler Middle School.Final Forms for the 2025-26 school 

year needs to be updated and completed.  Also an IHSAA physical dated on, or after April 1, 

2025, needs to be turned into Mrs. Smith. 

 
 

GIRLS TRACK 

The Clark girls track team finished their regular season with a convincing 87-18 win over 
Lowell.  First place finishes included: Nasira Calloway, Sam Bandyk, Phoebe Pramuk, 
Makena Fazio, Londyn Jackson, Alessandra Melicharek, Londyn Malloy, Willow 
Bruggeman, Mckinley Radke, Sara Fillipo, Bella Socia, Addalyn Carrol, and Grace 
Michalski. The girls finished with a winning record at 4-3 and travel back to Lowell 
tomorrow night for the LMSAC  championship.  Good luck, ladies!! 
 

 

PROJECT LIT 

Here's another sample of a book you could win by entering in the Project Lit Summer 
Reading Campaign raffle:  
Bletchley Riddle: 
The Bletchley Riddle is set in the summer of 1940, the story follows Jakob Novis and his 
14-year-old sister Lizzie, who are sent to Bletchley Park, Britain's top-secret 
codebreaking facility during World War II. Jakob joins a team attempting to crack the 
Nazis' Enigma cipher, while Lizzie embarks on a personal mission to uncover the 
mystery behind their mother's sudden disappearance. As the siblings delve into their 
respective quests, they encounter cryptic messages and face the looming threat of a 
menacing inspector, all while navigating the complexities of wartime secrecy and the 
Official Secrets Act, what must they do for the pursuit of truth 
 
 

 

LIBRARY NEWS 

Calling all Library Books! 
It's that time of year! All Library books are due by Friday, May 23! Parents, check your 
email as notices are being sent out to parents of students who have extremely late 
(lost) books. If your student has lost a book, they must replace it by either paying for 
the book (invoice can be obtained in the Library) or buying the book at the vendor of 
your choice and turning it into the Library. By now, students who have missing books 



have been given printed invoices to take home. Students with books on their accounts 
in the Fall of 2025, will not be able to check out books until their account is settled. Any 
questions can be directed to Tina Genovese in the Media Center -
- tgenoves@lcscmail.com. Let's keep our Library books on the shelves so students can 
enjoy them for years to come!  
 
 

PARENT INFORMATION 

TUTORING--BEFORE SCHOOL TUESDAYS AND 

THURSDAYS, 8:00-8:30 AM. 

 
CLARK SPIRITWEAR 

Clark Spiritwear is on sale YEAR ROUND 
at https://1stplace.sale/107077. You can also access the 
information through Clark's website. Don't miss out on 
some great looking spiritwear! 
 
****************************************************************** 
STUDENT EARLY DISMISSAL 
Please make sure to send your child in with a note if you need to take 
them out of school early. Have your child bring the note to the office first 
thing in the morning, and we will write a pass for them to leave class. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
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